Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 12-10-22
Meeting Minutes

Vice-President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were
Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 16.

Randy gave a safety presentation on LOVISHAS and showed a video describing a
Mooney flying into power lines.

Carl provided lunch today and thanked his wife for preparing the beans. Dr. Bob will
provide lunch next month.

Roy Sims was the only guest.

Paul moved that the September minutes be approved, Bill Lehr seconded it, and they were
approved.

The activities committee had nothing to report.
The fly-in broke even financially even though the weather was marginal.

Carlton gave an update on the new clubhouse hangar. It should be completed enough to
be used at the spring fly-in.

Boyd reported that the runway will be sprayed January or February.

Bill gave the financial report. We have 51 paid members with eleven not paid and ten
lifetime or family members.

Bill will explore the possibility of using Mail Chimp to send out club emails.

Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:32.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



